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Dear Parent, 

We hope that you are all well and that you had chance to watch our welcome 

video that we put on our website last week. 

Thank you to those who have completed the Tapestry form, as soon as you 

complete this, we can then set up your account, for you to have access to your 

child’s home page and All About Me form. 

This week, we will be uploading our favourite stories and an extra welcome video. 

Please find these on the school web site. If you go to the toolbar, click on parents, 

then click on starting school. The extra welcome video will be in the staff welcome 

area and the teachers favourite story will be in the stories area.  

We hope you and your child enjoy watching these. 

When your child starts school, we have set up a key worker system, that you may 

already be use to from attending pre-school or nursery. We have allocated either 

Mrs Cummins or Mrs Pascoe to your child. This teacher will be your child’s keyworker 

and your go to teacher. We felt this will help you know who to go to if you have a 

question, concern or the need to pass on any information regarding your child.  

Your child’s keyworker will be contacting you during the week beginning 13th July, to 

introduce themselves and have a quick chat before the summer holidays. 

Your child’s keyworker is Mrs Pascoe. 

Enjoy the videos and have yourselves a lovely week. 

The Foundation Team 

 

 

mailto:hello@mounthawke.org
http://www.mounthawke.org/

